
 

 

Hanbury’s Farm Community Primary School 
 

Federated with Oakhill Community Primary School  

 
Mrs N Gripton, Executive Headteacher 

Derwent, off Field Farm Road 
Belgrave, Tamworth 

B77 2LD 
 Telephone: 01827 214005 

Email: office@hanburysfarm.staffs.sch.uk 
Website: www.hanburysfarm.staffs.sch.uk 

Twitter: @FarmHanburys 
           
 
HARVEST FESTIVAL ASSEMBLIES 
 
Dear parents/carers 
 
Harvest Festival is approaching us shortly. We like to take these opportunities to bring the community together on occasions 
like this therefore; we would like to invite you to come along and join us. Dates and times are as follows: 
 

 Reception – Tuesday 18th October 2:45pm 

 Years 1 and 2 – Tuesday 18th October 9:15am 

 Years 3 and 4 – Wednesday 19th October 2:30pm 

 Years 5 and 6 – Wednesday 19th October 9:15am 
 
We would like to show our caring attitude towards the local community, by supporting our local charity, Tamworth Food 
Bank. This charity helps support local families who are experiencing temporary crisis, by providing emergency food and 
support. Therefore, we are kindly asking for donations of in-date, non-perishable food items to be brought into school to 
help towards supporting this charity. These can be brought into school anytime between now and the harvest festival 
assemblies. We understand that times are difficult at the moment so fully appreciate any donations brought in however big 
or small. There are a few suggestions below: 
 
Tinned Foods     Cereals    Biscuits 
Noodles     Sugar    Tea bags 
Pasta      Flour    Coffee 
Rice     Soups     
 
Can we also remind parents/carers that during the assemblies, cameras or mobile phones CANNOT be used. Our aim is to 
protect the children from harm by ensuring the appropriate management and use of mobile phones or cameras, by everyone 
who comes into contact with the setting. We thank you in advance for your support with this. 
 
We look forward to you seeing you all there. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 
 

Mrs N Gripton  
Executive Headteacher 
Federation of Hanburys Farm and Oakhill Primary Schools 
 
 
 
 
 


